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From: Dennis Rogers <whales@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 11:48 AM
To: Assembly
Cc: Mark Jensen
Subject: Tongass Roadless Rule

Mayor Jensen and Petersburg Assembly,

To further my earlier comment, there seems to be no valid argument to support changing the current Tongass Roadless
Rule. Please read this public comment submitted to the Juneau Empire by a long time USFS employee;

https://www.juneauempire.com/opinion/opinion-i-hope-inclusion-of-the-tongass-under-the-roadless-rule-is-

maintained/

Sincerely,

Dennis Rogers



